
Parents, you may be able to get 

free tutoring for your child! 

Free tutoring is available for your child if he or she receives 

free or reduced price lunch and attends a Santa Clara 

County Office of Education Community or Institutional 

school. 

This free extra academic help is available after school in 

reading and math 
If your child is eligible for these free supplemental educa-

tional services, you may choose a qualified service provider 

that has been approved by the state. 

For more information visit 

our website at  

www.sccoe.org/depts/cat-

specialprojects/

institutionalschools.asp 

or contact  

Jesse Ramos,  

Manager of Categorical 

Programs   

at 453-6874 or at 

Jesse_ramos@sccoe.org 


